





VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO

HELP FACILITATE SAFE

PARKING PILOT

PROGRAM







 




SAFE PARKING HOST SITE PILOT PROGRAM 

 HELP SUPPORT FREMONT'S UNHOUSED

COMMUNITY!

 




Are you interested? 
Email :

specialprojects@cityserve.org

 The Safe Parking Host Site Program is searching for
dedicated volunteers to help administer services in the

evenings to our unhoused community members living in
their vehicles. 



As a volunteer, you will:
- Assist guest check-in in the evening and check-out in

the morning
- Assist program hospitality: delivering food, coordinating

evening activities 
All volunteers will receive training.

SAFE PARKING

PILOT PROGRAM

FOR UNHOUSED

RESIDENTS
Share your time with your Tri-City

neighbors!

For more information on the Safe Parking Host Site Program, 

please email Safeparking@fremont.gov or 

call Judith Christopher at 510-574-2222


